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What has been worked on in the past month?  

First student engagement meeting was held earlier in the month in which we discussed 
improving student engagement from last year with the main outcome being important dates 
have been released much earlier. I have had many meeting with the School director of 
Teaching and Learning discussing any problems that cropped up as well as organizing the first 
subject committee meeting of the academic year. We have also had our course reps elected 
for the academic year, I have met with them and organised dates for the next subject 
committee meeting as well as setting a monthly meeting up with them. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Resolved any miscommunication for the module Advanced topics, met with the new course 
reps and helped them understand their role. Release of important upcoming dates for 
engagement events organised with the school's engagement team. 

Plans for next month  

We have out first subject committee meeting on the 30th October as well as the School Action 
day and Speak week on 6th November in which I look to engage with student and resolve any 
issues that crop up. 


